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Mr. Des Cox,

Eirgrid,

The Oval,

160 Shelbourne Road,
Ballsbridge,

Dublin 4.

2" July, 2014.
Re: North-South 400kv Electricity Interconnector/Projects of Common Interest

Dear Mr. Cox,

| refer to your letter of 3™ June, 2014 notifying An Bord Pleanala (Competent
Authority) of the North-South Electricity Interconnector project.

An Bord Pleanala (Competent Authority) acknowledges the natification of the project
under Article 10.1(a) of Regulation 347/2013 as being mature enough to enter the
permit granting process.

Yours faithfully,

S Q 599\&3

Diarmuid Collins,
Senior Admin Officer,
PCI Unit.

A
Teil (01858 BI0Q Tel
Glao Al 1890 275 175 LoCall
1 Fucs (D) B72 2684 Fax
64 Sriad Maomibhride, Lanhredn Gréasdin www.pleapala ic Weh &4 Marlborough Street,
Baile Atha Chath | Riambphost bord@pleanalaie Email Dublin |




